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Upcoming Events 

Please note there is NO scheduled meeting for July. See you at Movie in the 

Park and/or National Night Out! 
 

Saturday, July 25th – Free Movie In The Park, showing “Big Hero 6” @ HC 

Elliott Park, 1421 Cushendall Dr. Event starts at 7:30PM, movie beings at 

Sundown. 
 

Tuesday, August 4th, National Night Out, HC Elliott Park, 1421 Cushendall Dr.  

 

Solicitors in our neighborhood 

Every person soliciting orders for or selling goods, merchandise or services 

door to door is required to register with the Police Department and present 

a validated registration application and photo identification upon request. 

Residents are encouraged to call the Roseville Police Department at 

774.5000 ext. 1 with any concerns about unregistered solicitors or other 

suspicious behavior. 

 

Children Home Alone 

A few months ago I was walking my kids to the park and I witnessed a 

student open the door for a solicitor and divulge way too much information 

about their absent parent’s late schedules. With school being out for the 

summer, it’s a good time to remind our kids about a few safety steps, 

http://www.redcross.org/news/article/Kids-Home-Alone-Follow-These-

Safety-Steps 
 

Don’t open the door to strangers. If you’re expecting someone, but find a 

stranger at the door, do not tell them your parent’s aren’t home. Never tell 

them what time your parents will be home or where they work. 

 

Telephone Scams 

There are a variety of scams going around involving the use of prepaid 

credit/money cards.  While these cards make nice gifts for people you know, 

crooks are using many ruses to lure victims into buying these pre-paid cash 

cards and then supplying the card numbers to them. The Better Business 

Bureau has a Top 10 list of scams of 2014, 

http://www.roseville.ca.us/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=32225 

Green Dot, Reloadit and similar pre-paid money transfer cards are like cash-

-when you provide the number on the back of the card to someone, they 

have access to the money immediately. Once it's used, it is nearly impossible, 

to trace.  Chances of getting the money back are slim to none. 
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Alert Roseville Emergency  

Notification System -  

www.Bit.Ly/Alert-Roseville 
 

Report any suspicious 

vehicles or activity in our 

neighborhood. Roseville 

Police Department Non-

Emergency Phone #:  
916-774-5000, ext 1. 
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Big Valley Mortgage offers several loan programs including 
our Keys on Time Program and SecureLock Program! 

For information on loan programs, interest rates and getting 
pre-approved call Tara today! 

Tara McCafferty
916.223.0547
tmccafferty@apmortgage.com
BRE #01499199 | NMLS #328378 3000 Lava Ridge Court, #220 | Roseville, CA 95661

916.791.3760 | www.bigvalleymortgage.com
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